Official Information Health Care
Professionals Can Trust

Due to low usage, the Medicare Learning Network® (MLN) is
considering discontinuing “Basic Medicare Information for Providers
and Suppliers” (ICN 5933), which was last updated in October 2013.
If you want to continue using this product, please contact the MLN at
MLN@cms.hhs.gov.
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